
 

 
GVSA board meeting minutes – December 2, 2019 
Present:  Josh Sheldon, Sue Crabtree, John Corbett, Ken Lovell, Bruce Lane, Elissa Vire, Chris 
Denham 
 
Guests: Jody Callender, Jason Gifford, Paul Doyle 
 
Meeting called to order by Ken Lovell at 7:03pm 
 
Previous meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Officer’s reports: 
Ken has had calls on rules recommendations and questions on the AGM. 
 
Administrator’s report:  
Sue let us know Michigan Tournament solutions sent over next years dates for approval.  Also, she let us 
know she has communicated with all teams/clubs who have games that were not rescheduled. 
 
Old Business​: 
Max Roster size -  
Motion made to change the U9/10 roster max size to 12 players starting the fall of 2020. .  Motion passed. 
Motion made to change the U15/16 game length to 40 minute halves starting spring 2020.   Motion passed. 
 
Due Process rule - General discussion was had on possible ways to manage this.  Sue will reach out to 
WMYSA and another league or two to inquire on how they manage it. 
 
Victor Ruiz suspension - Ken had follow up from Jerry Hertel.  Ken will follow up with Jerry and make it clear 
that Victor can not attend any GVSA games. 
 
New Business​: 
Spring 2020 season dates - tabled 
 
Laws of the game changes - John presented the new rule changes to the group.  The changes are listed on 
the GVSOA website.  
 
Referee recruiting - John has set courses for January and February.  The board discussed ways to 
incentivize referees to join GVSOA and to ref more games. 
 
Bieniewicz Golf Outing Hole sponsorship 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:16pm.  
Next meeting is January 6th, ​ ​2020, 7:00pm 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary 
 


